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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

I'd like to welcome the new council members to the BFC Council! Our new members are: 

 

Peter Reiner 

 

Yuki Jones 

 

Hye Jin Suzuki 

 

Gary Hillier 

 

Thank you to everyone who nominated, accepted the nominations, and voted! 

 

Let's make an awesome community together! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 

 

Be sure to visit our website for more information and other valuable resources. 

 

  
 

  


